
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Восточно-Американская Епархія Русской Православной Церкви Заграницей 

Eastern American Diocese of the Russian Orthodox Church Outside of Russia 

55 East Third Street · Howell, NJ 07731 · Phone: 732-961-1917 · Fax: 732-961-1916  

eadiocese@gmail.com · www.eadiocese.org  

№: 01.111.14 

January 11/14, 2014 

Venerable Theodosius the Great 

 

A DIRECTIVE 

to All Clergy of the Eastern American Diocese 

With the aim of providing all of our clergy the opportunity to receive the great spiritual 

benefit of participating in a diocesan Lenten retreat, the Diocesan Council resolved to organize 

two retreats: one “Northern” and one “Southern.” The Northern retreat will be held at Holy 

Trinity Monastery in Jordanville, NY, on March 12-14. The Southern retreat will be held at Holy 

Cross Monastery in Wayne, WV, on March 24-26. All diocesan clergy are asked to participate in 

at least one of the two retreats. Clergy of the Patriarchal Parishes in the USA are also invited to 

attend the retreats. 

Responsibility for travel, lodging, and registration costs lies with the participant’s parish. 

Further information regarding registration is available on the diocesan at www.eadiocese.org. 

 With love in Christ, 

 

Metropolitan of Eastern America & New York 

First Hierarch of the Russian Church Abroad 

 

 

 

 

 

 


